Daily Announcements
Thursday, April 4th
Homework club will be canceled today (Thursday). We'll see you on Monday in room 155.
8th-grade math club is canceled this week.
Please dismiss the 7th Grade Boy's Lacrosse team today (Thursday) at 2:20 for their away game at Valley Forge. There will be no practice for the 8th-grade team.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Can you believe it? Tomorrow (Friday) is the last day of the 3rd marking period! Monday, we start a new quarter class, so be sure to check PowerSchool over the weekend so you know where you are going on Monday.
Tomorrow (Friday) is the last day to purchase your yearbook! Go to the HMS webpage under Activities and select Yearbook for more information. Don't miss this full-color hardback edition full of your 2018-19 memories!
Attention Actor's Workshop members. The auditions signup sheets are now posted outside of Mr. Langin's room, 152. If you are interested in participating in our June showcase performance, please sign up for one of the audition time slots - either Wed. April 10 or Tuesday, April 16. See Mr. Langin with questions and bribes.
Hey, Best Buddies or any other interested HMS students! Go to Mrs. Gavio's website to see how you can get involved in this year's Best Buddies Friendship Walk, which will be taking place at the King of Prussia Mall! See Mrs. Gavio or Mrs. Courtney if you have any questions!
The cutest, cuddliest HMS pets have been voted on HMS, and there are 10 left! Hop on the HMS website and vote on the HMS Pet Playoffs link to vote. Which of our ten pets will make it to the final round?
The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is free cookies from the cafeteria. If you would like to redeem this incentive, simply hand your H-PRIDE card in at checkout. This incentive is good only for the week of April 1st through April 5th.

